
From: Sarah Glazer
To: Tim Carroll
Subject: Letter to the Select Board re Con Con appointment
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 6:47:29 PM

To the Select Board:
I am writing to advise you that I wish to continue serving as a member of the Chilmark
Conservation Commission.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
Sarah Glazer Khedouri

-- 
Sarah Glazer
Contributing Writer
CQ Researcher
www.cqresearcher.com
www.sglazer.com
m: (914) 325-7935
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